Curriculum Committee Minutes
September 5, 2001

Present: Barry, Beck, Clark, Derryberry, Hannaford, Kerrick, Kline, Kontogeorgopoulos, Mehlhaff,
Neff-Lippman, Pasco-Pranger, Sable, Sackman, Tomhave, Warning (chair), Washburn,
Weinman.

Barry called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m.

Warning was elected chair of the Committee for Fall 2001.
Pasco-Pranger was elected secretary of the Committee for Fall 2001.
Minutes were approved for 5/1/01.

Barry reviewed actions for which the Committee traditionally delegates authority to the Associate
Dean.

Action: Hannaford M/S/P delegation of said authority.

Washburn reviewed the 2001-2002 business of the Committee and asked for Committee
members' preferences in subcommittee assignments. She also pointed out that she had
provisionally combined old and new core categories that are likely to have substantial overlap into
one subcommittee (e.g., Mathematical Reasoning combined with the Mathematic Way of
Knowing); she asked whether the Committee thought this would be okay. Pasco-Pranger pointed
out that this combination of categories would be useful since some courses will have to count for
Core credit in both the old and new core as we make the transition between them. Mehlhaff
asked what effect approving courses for the new core would have now if the new core is not to be
implemented until Fall 2003. Barry answered that it would have the desirable effect of spreading
out the Committee's workload. Mehlhaff asked whether courses approved for the new Core
would be publicized as such. Barry answered that they would not be so publicized until
registration for Fall 2003; freshman enrolling in Fall 2003 will be the first students to use the new
Core.

The Committee reviewed and grudgingly accepted Washburn's choice of Wednesdays at 8:00
a.m. as its meeting time for Fall 2001.

Action: At 8:40 Weinman M/S/P adjournment.

Respectfully submitted,
Molly Pasco-Pranger
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